
 

 

 

 

2 February 2021  

 
 

Subject: Invitation to participate in the NUS- AUN CA “Asia Rising: Showcase of Short 

Films from Universities in ASEAN, Japan, Korea & China” 

 
Dear  Vice-Presidents, Directors, Heads of the International Relations Office of  

  AUN Member Universities and Members of ASEAN+3 University Network, 

 
The National University of Singapore Center for the Arts in cooperation with the ASEAN University 

Network for Culture and the Arts (AUN CA) would like to invite students from  AUN Member Universities 

and ASEAN+3 University Network (ASEAN+3 UNet) to participate in the NUS-AUN-CA “Asia Rising: 

Showcase of Short Films from Universities in ASEAN, Japan, Korea & China” which will be 

screened online between 31 March to 9 April 2021. 

 

The showcase is open for students to submit their short film on the theme “Fragments”; the detailed 

information of the event, submission guidelines and criteria is attached herewith for your kind 

reference. Your institution’s participation in this film festival will be much appreciated as a prelude 

to our AUN CA “Crosslight” Film Festival, which is scheduled to happen in July 2021.  

 

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact Ms. Mary Loh, Head, Talent Development 

and Programming, NUS Centre For the Arts at mary.loh@nus.edu.sg or at Tel: +65 6516 5879.  

 

We are looking forward to your students’ participation and, as always, your support in making this event 
a success is greatly appreciated. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

Choltis Dhirathiti, PhD 
Executive Director  
ASEAN University Network  

Ms. Glorife Samodio 

Chair, ASEAN University Network on 

Culture and the Arts 
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